
 
 

22nd April 2022 Newsletter  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a joy to see you all back at school after our well-earned holiday. I hope you all had 

a wonderful time together during the break. We are very excited about the term ahead and I 

do hope we can see more of you onsite for a number of events. Do keep an eye out for these 

opportunities in the weekly newsletter - some are set out below. 

 

COVID19 

We have updated our RA in school and sent out the updated BWA Family 

Guide to you all. I know that everyone is very aware we are still living with 

COVID19 and that we must all do our best to take sensible precautions to 

ensure we keep ourselves and each other well. By doing this we can reduce 

the risk of the virus spreading within our school community which will ensure we minimise the 

impact on our education provision – which is what we all want. Thank you in advance for your 

co-operation.  

 

Maths Workshops – Wednesday 20th January 

Thank you to everyone who took time out of their busy schedules to attend the 

Times Tables workshops this week. We know that everyone who attended 

valued hearing, and learning, about different strategies they could use at home to help their 

child recall the times tables facts that are essential to be a successful mathematician. If you 

missed this workshop but would like to find out how you can support your child with learning the 

times tables facts, or any other mathematical concept, please don’t hesitate to contact the class 

teacher or Miss Bevin, our Maths Lead. As you know, we are always keen to ensure you know 

what your child is learning at school and how you can support them at home.  

 
Parent Gym 
Sincere thanks to all the parents who have signed up for this amazing programme. The taster 
session is on Wednesday 27th April at 8:45am. If you have been meaning to sign up, please do 
so as spaces are very limited.  
 
 

Technology Workshops 
We are thrilled to be offering a series of four workshops for parents on 
Wednesday mornings, starting after the six week Parent Gym programme 
- more details on how to sign up for these will be sent out soon. 
 
The workshops will last approximately 60 - 90 minutes and the tutor will 

stay behind after each session to offer additional support anyone would like or find helpful.  

The titles for the workshops being offered are:  



1. Using technology to help your child with reading 

2. Using technology to help your child with maths  

3. Using technology to inspire your child to write  

4. Using technology to keep your child active and healthy 

Dates for you to pencil into your diary are: 

 15/06/2022  

 22/06/2022  

 29/06/2022  

 06/07/2022 
 

BWA Art Exhibition 
Our wonderful PTA have organised a stunning Art Exhibition for us to enjoy 
on Thursday 5th May. Do remember to book your tickets here to see your 
child’s artwork on display.  
 

 

Royal Academy of Dance – Open day  

The Royal Academy of Dance has a new home on York Road and will be celebrating their 

opening with a day of free activities, workshops, performances, scavenger hunts, films screenings 

and more! Put on your dancing shoes on Sunday 8th May from 10am - 4pm and head down to 

see what they have to offer – it is on our doorstep. Visit their website for more 

details: https://www.royalacademyofdance.org/event/our-housewarming/ 

 

Healthy Snacks  

Pupils really benefit from having a snack between their 

breakfast and lunch. Pupils in the EYFS and Year 1 get a free 

piece of fruit or vegetable each day for their morning snack. If 

your child is in Y2 – 6, please do provide them with a healthy snack to enjoy during the morning 

break.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. If there is anything we can do to help or improve what 

we offer, please don’t hesitate to get in contact with me through the admin email.  

 

With my very best wishes for a wonderful summer term – the final term of this academic year.  

 

Miss Henry  

Headteacher 

https://artexhibitionpta.bigcartel.com/
https://www.royalacademyofdance.org/event/our-housewarming/

